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I’m tired of Oregon law makers constant attack on the second amendment.   These 

proposed laws do zero for reducing gun violence.   These bills only make it more 

difficult for law abiding citizens to exercise their rights.   CCL holders will no longer 

know when and where they can carry.  Leading to making criminals out of non 

criminals.  Meanwhile in the state of Oregon actual criminals with real gun crimes 

face little punishment.  Almost as if you’re not actually trying to reduce crime you’re 

trying to reduce the 2nd amendment.    


